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JANUARY 10, 2006                       MARK MAZZAFERRO (707) 649-5462 
 

 
GARDENS OF VALLEJO: STEP FORWARD AND BE NOTICED! 
 
VALLEJO - The Garden Tour Committee is looking for noteworthy gardens in 
Vallejo for consideration for the 2006 Vallejo Garden Tour (and future tours). 
 

If you are aware of a noteworthy garden, be it your neighbor's, a friend's or 
your own; please contact Moka Davis at 707-373-7983 or Moka@pacbell.net  

 
The Vallejo Garden Tour serves to put our best foot forward to the rest of the 

Bay Area in addition to raising funds for the Vallejo Naval & Historic Museum. 
The tour is scheduled for Sunday, May 21, 2006. 

 
Take pride in Vallejo and help us show off our best! 


